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DATE: August 19, 998
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director of Records and i
FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director of Legal Services
Walter D’Haeseleer, Director of Comm o

RE: Docket No. 980322-TX; Request for name change on Altermative Local Exchange
Telecommunications Certificate No. 5186 from MET Communications, Inc. to MET
Communications, Inc. d/b/a The Fone Company.

Attached is a response from Mr. Bryan Thompson, President, MET Communications,
Inc., requesting the above subject application be withdrawn.

Pursuant to Section 2.07, Administrative Procedures Manua!, stafl considers this a
request by the applicant to have their application withdrawn and the docket closed
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b . STATE OF FLORIDA ‘

Commissioners:
JuLia L. Josmison, CHAIRMAN Division OF COMMUNI™ ATIONS
J. TERRY DEASON WALTER D HARSELEER
SUSAN F. CLARK DimzcToR
JOE GARCIA (B50) 4136600
E. LEoN Jacoes, Ji.
July 9, 1998
Mr. Bryan Thompson, President
MET Communications, Inc.
P.O. Box 271689
Tampa, FL 33618-1689
Dear Mr. Thompson:

On June 9, 1998, I sent a letter to you requesting that you withdraw the fictitious name “The
Fone Company” or resubmit your name change request with another name. To date, I have not
received a response.

Accordingly, please respond in writing by July 24, 1998, with your intentions of either

_-withdrawing the name or refiling. If you fail to respond or withdraw the name, staff will recommend

to the Commission that the name change be denied.
If you have questions, please contact me at 850/413-6582.

Sincerely,
KD W

Lo Pk LG Bureau of Service Evaluation
TMS4171a  WAME CHANGE RECEIVED
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